Law School Faculty Meeting April 20, 1987 Conference Room, 4 PM

PRESENT: Browde, DuMars, Ellis, J., Ellis, W., Farer, Fink, Flickinger, Goldberg, Gomez, Gonzales, Hall, Hermann, Hernandez, MacPherson, Muir, Nathanson, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Ragsdale, Romero, Sanders, Scales, Scheible, Sedillo-Lopez, Utton, Winograd. Student Reps: Dunning, DeMartino, Whitley.

The faculty unanimously approved the academic year 1987-88 curriculum proposed by the Curriculum Committee Report of April 13, as amended by revised Faculty Teaching Assignments and Course Offerings dated April 20, 1987.

Associate Dean Winograd announced that inclusion of a proposed "faculty lunch" one day per week may necessitate a 4 PM Friday block of instruction. He also advised the faculty that workstudy time will be limited to a maximum of twenty-six (26) hours per week per student.

Professor MacPherson provided an update on the status of the search for a Director of the Law Library. General discussion concerning the candidates followed. Upon motion duly made, seconded and unnanimously adopted, the faculty authorized Dean Parnall to make an offer of the Law Library Directorship, with recommendation for tenure, to Ms. Anita Morse. In the event Ms. Morse did not accept, the Dean was authorized to offer the Directorship to Mr. Dennis Hyatt.

The meeting adjourned at 5 PM.

E. K. Fuge, Faculty Secretary